
PARTICIPATION
Indigenous educators and parents 

from across Saskatchewan 
responded to an online survey

April 24 - May 10, 2020
THANK YOU!

This is an example of feedback from a sample 
of members of the Praxis Indigenous Panel.

The Praxis Indigenous Panel provides 
opportunity for Indigenous peoples across 
Saskatchewan to have their say on a variety of 
issues. 

For more information about the panel or to 
sign up, please visit: https://bit.ly/2K4TPbl

The more panel members, the greater the 
impact!

97% have access to the Internet

84% connect through a router
18% use a hot spot

73% say their Internet service is reliable


